
 

(612) 644-1563 

 
 
To: Steve Wielock                                                                                         11-18-2015 

 

From: Matt Damyan 

 
 
 

 

Steve, 

 

Just  short note to thank you for all of your hard work and help growing my business. 

 
Projects gained from Blue Book Network. 
 
8 Minnesota Starbucks locations from 2 separate GC's!!    
 
One GC was from Fishers Indiana and one GC was from St. Paul.   
 
The scope of work was all the electrical work.   
 
The GC's connected with Damnyan's Electric because of The Blue Book Network. 
 
I look forward to a long and profitable relationship, Steve. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Matt Damyan 

mattdam26@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Hopkins, Minnesota 55343  
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